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NRC ESTABLISHES WEB PAGE FOR INFORMATION ON
CURRENT TECHNICAL ISSUES AT VERMONT YANKEE

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has established a page on the agency’s Web site to
consolidate information on technical issues at the Vermont Yankee nuclear power plant, including
Entergy Nuclear’s application to increase the plant’s power output by 20 percent.

The page includes correspondence both to and from the NRC concerning the uprate, spent fuel
pool inventory and other issues.  Links on the page provide information on issues such as public
meetings and opportunities for public participation in the uprate review process.  The page also
includes a link to the NRC’s review standard for extended power uprates.  Information on other
technical issues at Vermont Yankee will be added to the page as necessary.

The page’s address on the NRC web site is: 
http://www.nrc.gov/reactors/plant-specific-items/vermont-yankee-issues.html .
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